
 

Region of Waterloo Public Health 
has declared that 

A LOWER  Long Term Care Home Area 
is in  ENTERIC OUTBREAK (vomiting & diarrhea) 

 

Visitor Restrictions: 
Please no young children or pets on A Lower Unit 

 
• If you do visit, kindly sanitize your hands and proceed directly to 

the room of the resident you are visiting. 
• IMPORTANT – Do not visit with other residents 
• Sanitize your hands when entering and leaving 

 
Remember – Please DO NOT visit if you are sick! 
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